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Collingwood resident wins scholarship at WLU 
Waterloo, Ont. (Jan. 24) — A Collingwood resident has distinguished himself by

winning a scholarship at Wilfrid Laurier University in Waterloo.

Jeff Langlois of Ried Crescent will be among 50 students honored at an awards

reception at 4 p.m. on Thursday, Jan. 26.

Langlois, who is a student in Laurier's part-time MBA program, will be presented

with the Roger Larsen Memorial Award. The $1,000 award is made to a part-time

student who has completed at least six courses, including the required core courses, with

a consistently high grade point average.

Langlois, who was a project manager for C.C. Tatham & Associates Ltd. of

Collingwood for four years, received a bachelor of applied science degree in civil

engineering from the University of Waterloo in 1990.
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Langlois can be reached at (705) 444-5762.
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